
PINE-RICHLAND SCHOOL
DISTRICT

BIDS FOR PLANETARIUM
PROJECTION SYSTEM
AND INSTALLATION

The  Pine-Richland  School
District is requesting bids for a
replacement  to  the
Planetarium  Projection
System  and  the  installation,
consistent with the related Bid
Packet,  with  or  without
alternate(s) bids. Bids must be
made in accordance with the
Proposal Form given herewith
and  the  conditions  of  the
official advertisement. No bid
will be considered that is not
based upon specifications and
instructions and which is not
properly prepared and signed
by  the  Bidder.  Sealed  bids
marked  Planetarium
System and Installation will
be due to the Pine-Richland
District Office and must be
received  by  the  School
Board  Secretary  prior  to
Monday,  May  6,  2024  at
1:00 P.M. at which time the
bids  will  be  publicly
opened..  All  bids should be
addressed to:
Pine-Richland School District

c/o Mrs. Barbara Williams
School Board Secretary
702 Warrendale Road
Gibsonia, PA 15044

Bidders wishing to deliver bids
by hand delivery may present
them  to  the  School  Board
Secretary at the Pine-Richland
School District Administrative
Office, 702 Warrendale Road,
Gibsonia  PA  15044  prior  to
1:00 p.m. on Monday, May 6,
2024.  It  is  the  Bidder's
responsibility to place bids in
the hands of the secretary at
the above-named location. No
responsibility  is  assumed for
bids placed in  the hands of
others  for  delivery.   The
Pine-Richland  School  District
reserves the right to reject any
or  all  bids,  select  individual
items from a bid, waive any
bid  irregularities  or
informalities in its  discretion,
and award a contract which,
in its judgment, will be to the
best  interest  of  the
Pine-Richland  School
District.   A  copy  of  the
Planetarium  Projection
System  and  Installation  Bid
Packet  may  be  obtained  by
sending  a  request  to  Mrs.
Barbara Williams via email at
bawilliams@pinerichland.org
or  via  the  Pine-Richland
School  District's  website  at
www.pinerichland.org.


